
Ice Skating Australia Inc 2014 Technical and Regulations Communication – No 60 Page 1 of 1 

 

Vocal Music for 2014/2015 Season 

The ISU passed a rule change at the 2012 Congress to allow Vocal Music to be used for Single and 
Pair Skating Programs from the beginning of the 2014/2015 Season. 

As currently written in the ISA Rulebook, Australia begins the next years skating season 6 months 
earlier than the official start of the skating season on the 1st July as noted in the ISU Rulebook.   

Therefore skaters who are currently competing in local competitions within Australia are allowed to 
use vocal music and will not be penalised. 

All competition officials should take note of this and ensure that no music deductions for the use of 
vocals for Single and Pair Skating Competitions or Tests are applied to skaters competing in local 
competitions. 

All relevant rules will be updated following the next ISA AGM. 
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